ACADEMIC PROGRAMS UPDATE
JUNE 2019

1. Undergraduate Program Development: 

Undergraduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Ohio Department of Higher Education

Since the last set of YSU Board of Trustees meetings, the Ohio Department of Higher Education has approved the following undergraduate program changes:

· No changes to report.


2. Graduate Program Development: 

Graduate Program Actions Requiring Board of Trustees Action and/or Notification or Approval by the Chancellor’s Council on Graduate Studies (CCGS)

· The new Ph.D. in Health Sciences program is awaiting approval by the Higher Learning Commission. 

· The new Master of Science in Health Sciences program is awaiting approval by the Higher Learning Commission. 

· The proposal for online delivery of the Master of Arts in Gerontology has been approved by CCGS.

· The proposal for the Doctor of Nursing Practice (DNP) Anesthesia Option program was approved by campus committees and will be sent to CCGS for comments and approval. 

· The Master of Science in Education-Special Education, Intervention Specialist Mild Moderate program was approved by campus committees to offer the program online. The delivery change will be sent to CCGS for comments and approval.

· The Master of Science in Education-Special Education, Autism and Related Disability Track was approved by campus committees to offer the program online. The delivery change will be sent to CCGS for comments and approval. 

· The Master of Science in Education-Special Education, Educational Administration and Principal Licensure program was approved by campus committees to offer the program online. The delivery change will be sent to CCGS for comments and approval. 

· The new Teacher Leadership Endorsement Certificate program was approved by campus committees. CCGS approval is not necessary for this graduate certificate.
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